

Coire na Ciste montane woodland - Meeting 19 Nov 2024 - Actions ☑

From: <redacted>@speycatchment.org

<redacted>@cairngorms.co.uk ; <redacted>@speycatchment.org;
<redacted>@speyfisheryboard.com; <redacted>@hient.co.uk; <redacted>@hient.co.uk>;
<redacted>@cairngormmountain.co.uk; <redacted>@cairngormmountain.co.uk;
<redacted>@cairngorms.co.uk

Wed 20/11/2024 4:30 PM

Hi All

Thanks very much for coming along yesterday and to Cairngorm Mountain for hosting us – a really useful meeting.

Here is a brief summary of actions from the meeting. Thanks to >;
<redacted>@cairngormmountain.co.uk and <redacted>@hient.co.uk for already sending round information about the RBGE exotic species trial plot from the 90's.

<redacted>@hient.co.uk - draft letter of agreement between SCI and CMSL covering permission for scheme to go ahead, outline roles and responsibilities, etc.

<redacted>@speycatchment.org – look into doing a baseline bird survey for spring 2025

<redacted>@cairngorms.co.uk – contact RBGE to find out if they are interested in the site for possible planting of rare montane vascular plants.

<redacted>@hient.co.uk, <redacted>@speycatchment.org,
<redacted>@cairngorms.co.uk/<redacted>@cairngorms.co.uk – put respective communications people in touch with each other to co-ordinate publicity. Agreed that all publicity material, social media posts, etc will be signed off by all three partners before release.

<redacted>@speycatchment.org – contact <redacted> at FLS to note interest in reindeer grazing agreement progression.

<redacted>@cairngorms.co.uk – brief Colin Simpson (CNPA) on the woodland scheme and reindeer issue prior to his attendance at Glenmore group meeting.

Please let me know if I have missed anything.

I suggest we keep in touch by email regarding relevant developments with the project, and perhaps get together for another update in spring next year.

Thanks for your help and support so far – much appreciated.

Best wishes

<redacted>

Project Officer

Spey Catchment Initiative